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Babcock & Wilcox wuci..r Power Generation Division

a McDermott company 3315 Old Forest Road
P.O. Box 1260
Lynchburg, Virginia 24505-1260
(804) 385-2000

September 24, 1982

Mr. Cecil 0. Thomas
Acting Chief
Standardization and Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Request for Additional Information on BAW-10025(P), Rev.1.

Dear Mr. Thomas:

This is in response to your letter dated August 30, 1982 which submitted
26 questions on BAW-10025(P), Rev.1, entitled " Reactor Vessel Model
Flow Tests for 205 Fuel Assembly Core," Rev.1, dated June 1978.

We have scheduled submittal of responses to these questions for
February 28, 1983. Please advise if this date is not satisfactory.
For your information, this topical report is referenced in the FSAR
for Bellefonte Units 1 and 2 of TVA, which is now under review, and in the
FSAR for WNP-1 of Washington Public Pr ar Supply System.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact
Mr. D. Mars of my staff at 804-385-2852.

Yours very truly,

M
Jame H. Taylor, Manager
Licensing Services
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